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MINUTES OF AN ANNUAL COMMITTEE MEETING OF SCOULTON GREEN SPACE HELD 
ON 25th MAY 2016 AT 8.00 PM IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
Present:  Colin Spinks (Chair), Mark Brown, Al Middleton, Zena Rowland, Andrew Shingfield and 
Nigel Webster. 
 
In attendance: Heidi Frary (Clerk) and DC Rogers 
 
 
1. To accept apologies.   

Cllr Potton. 
 
2.   To declare any interests on items appearing on the agenda   

None. 
 

3.   To elect a Chair for the committee. 
 MB proposed Colin Spinks, NW seconded this and he duly accepted. 
 
4.   The minutes from March 2016 had been previously circulated and were approved. 
 
5. To update about progress within SGS 

The area has been tidied, fallen branches cleared and the apple trees pruned. 
The blue van is still outside the property despite the Clerks best endeavours to get it removed. 
Thanks were recorded to Roy Grimwood for grass cutting through the year. 
 
CS has completed the annual tree report.  All trees are satisfactory at the Grove.  NW is 
obtaining a professional for the Ash tree behind the Village Hall.  NW to action. 
 
SGS activities for the future such as a BBQ and expansion of conservation in other areas of 
the Parish to be considered in due course. 

 
6.   Future Business 

 
7.  Dates of future meetings:   
     13th July, 14th September and 9th November 2016 

 
 
 
     Meeting closed at 8.12pm 


